To the State of Ohio Budget Committee:

My son Michael Jones, Jr. is a student at the Cleveland Central Catholic High School and currently receives the Cleveland Scholarship Tutoring Voucher. I understand that the budget is being reviewed and there is enough funding to increase the Cleveland Voucher to the levels of the Ed Choice Program. The additional \$300.00 would help me pay his tuition.

I am a single parent and receive no additional monies to support my family. I am recovering from bankruptcy and the loss of my home.

Michael has grown in many areas since his arrival at the Cleveland Central Catholic High School. Socially, he interacts well and enjoy working with his peers. Educationally, he is retaining and feeling positive about himself and his scholastic abilities.

It is important that Michael remains here at this school and the additional funds would be less stress on our family income. Michael is allowed to grow and be challenged into a productive person in our community.

Thank you,

As. Jones